
 

 

Lost on Irving Park and Damen 11/10 

Bacci (aka Irving) 
weighs 15 
pounds and is 
salt and pepper 
colored with one 
brown ear. 
 
If you’ve seen 
him, please call 
Lilyan on  
773-327-6691  or  
773-528-0526 
 

Bacci is the companion of Lilyan Martin, an 81 year-old resident of North 
Center who is heart broken. 
 
Little Bacci bolted out the front door on November 11 at about 10:00am.  A 
store employee on Damen and Irving Park saw Bacci dodging traffic, and 
ran out and caught him.  Moments later a car pulled up and a woman said 
she would take the dog.  That is the last time anyone saw Bacci.  We were 
hoping that this person is a rescuer, or someone who intends to seek out 
Bacci’s owner, and return him. 
 
The woman who took Bacci said that she would call him Irving, as he 
was found on Irving Park Ave. 
 
Please help us re-unite Lilyan and Bacci.  Lilyan does not have the 
resources or ability to spread the word about Bacci, so please join us in 
looking for him. 
Bacci will need to be groomed.  And he was scheduled to be neutered.  
We think he will soon turn up at a vet, or at a groomer. 
 
Thank you and God Bless you! 
 


